
 

Here at Skaneateles CSD Food Service Department, we take 

food allergies very seriously and continuously work to make 

a safe and healthy environment for all students! 

We currently have policies and procedures in place for all 

the common food allergies (peanuts, milk, gluten, etc.), as 

well as guidelines for accomodating less common food 

allergy issues. 

If your child has any allergy to a certain food, please have 

your doctor send a note, including food(s) to be omitted, to 

the school nurse.  The school nurse will forward this 

information to the cafeteria.  If a substitution is necessary, 

please be as specific as possible (ex: acceptable brands) 

so that we can adhere to their particular restrictions and 

provide your child with the best care. 


